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News in brief  
 

Parking 

Please can we ensure that we utilise as 

many spaces as possible in the car 

park so that there is no overflow into 
Wrenbury Heath road. The staggered 

times are helping to aid any congestion 
in the car park so please keep to those 

times.  

 

 

Lost Property  

Please can all children's school clothes 

and items be labelled. We have an over 
flowing lost property box in the school 

entrance. 

Mrs Minshall—Thomas’ Star Moments  
As super busy week at Sound. On Wednesday, 

we had our Annual PTA AGM meeting. A huge 
thank you to those who joined, it was lovely to see 

so many new faces. On Thursday, Year 5&6 went to 
Crucial Crewe and had a great time. Check out the 

school Blog for further information. On Friday, the 

school was filled with yellow. A huge thanks to all 
and for the donations to a very worthy cause.  

 
What's coming up next week … 
A focus next week is ‘Black History Month’. The chil-
dren will be covering some interesting learning regard-

ing key people and events in history.  
 

Upcoming Events 

   12.10.21—Parent’s Afternoon 

through Microsoft Teams  

  13.10.21—Parent’s Evening  

       through Microsoft Teams 

Bookings for parent’s after-
noon/evening are now available. The 
Microsoft Teams links will come out 
on Monday.   

 18.10.21—Resources Governing 
Body meeting  

 21.10.21—Bring in your pump-

kins!  

 22.10.21—Break up for half 
term  

 
 

 
See page 3 for 

some updates 
from the PTA. 
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What’s coming up from the PTA? 
 
 On Thursday 21st October the PTA have set up a Halloween 

Pumpkin competition for the children. The best pumpkin designs 
in each class will win a prize donated by the PTA. Children 
can bring their pumpkins in on this day and the school will 
create a pumpkin path as we did last year.  

 On Friday 22nd October a Halloween Hunt will be set up out-
side for the children. The PTA have a small Halloween gift for 

all children completing this activity. 
  
 
 
Keep an eye out for some spooky posters around school for fur-
ther information… 
 

The winners of the duck race will be announced next week in our 
Celebration Assembly so look out for this on the newsletter next 
week!  
 
Date for the Diary  
 
The PTA are hoping to hold the ‘Annual Christmas Fair’ on Friday 

26th November. More information will follow.  
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Sound Superstars!  

 

Diamond Class  

 

 

Eleanor—Resilient 

Arietta—Caring  

Jon—Resilient  

 

Emerald Class  

 

 

 

James B—Resilient  

Maisie—Resilient 

Matthew—Curious 

William—Independent 

Julianna—Team Player   

Ruby Class  

 

Alistair, Freddie, Hallie, Harley, Amber 
and Ted— Independent and Resilient  

 

Opal Class  

 

 

 

Emily, Ellie, Oskar, Austin, Noah, Tom, 
Robert, Sammy, Rupert—Resilient  

 

Harry—Independent  

Topaz Class 

 

 

Harry—Independent  

Charlie—All Round Superstar  

Riva—All round Superstar  

Onyx Class  

 

 

 

Headteachers Award  

 

 

 

 

Evie, Harry—Independent  

Hallie, Olivia, and Keelie—Resilient 

 

 

Riva— A fantastic RE lesson   


